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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed December 15, 2014

Holiday Closures for City Facilities

Summary
The City of Nanaimo is reminding residents to check the Public Schedule page on the City website to see updated
information on swimming, skating and drop-in gym sessions over the holiday season.

Most City facilities will be closed on Christmas Day (December 25), Boxing Day (December 26) and New Year's
Day (January 1). Skating and swimming will be available at the Aquatic Centre and Frank Crane Arena. Please
check the City website for special holiday schedules.

The gymnasium at Oliver Woods Community Centre and Bowen auditorium will be closed for floor resurfacing
from December 20 through December 28.

Strategic Link: Taking Responsibility

Key Points
• Most City facilities will be closed on Christmas Day (December 25), Boxing Day (December 26) and New

Year's Day (January 1).
• The gymnasium at Oliver Woods Community Centre and Bowen auditorium will be closed for floor resurfacing

from December 20 through December 28.
• Check the Public Schedule page on the City website for up to date facility schedules.

Quotes
"We will have some facility closures during the holidays, however there will still be plenty of opportunities for
the community to enjoy our pools, arenas, parks and trails."

Elizabeth Williams
Manager, Recreation Services

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Elizabeth Williams
Manager, Recreation Services
City of Nanaimo
elizabeth.williams@nanaimo.ca
250-755-7526

View the online edition for more information - http://cnan.ca/1DC6wmV

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR141215HolidayClosuresForCityFacilities.html

